
From: Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/4/2016 8:19:42 AM

Subject: RE: IQ Mail-Randall

Back it the office today.  I will follow up. 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 5:14 PM

To: Casserly, James

Cc: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Adams, Chaney

Subject: Re: IQ Mail-Randall
 
Jim,
 
Please follow up with Swati on this issue. 
 
Thank you. 


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Aug 2, 2016, at 4:21 PM, Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov> wrote:

FYI,
 
CVO contacted Ms. Randall she does not want to speak to them.  She says she will talk to the Governor 
only and is going public with her story (sexual assault SC National Guard).  Let me know if you need 
anything from us. 

HTML
From: "April Randall" <april.randall@coldwellbanker.com>

Date: 8/2/2016 1:44:13 PM

To: "governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com" <governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com>

Cc: 

Subject: Re: Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Haley


mailto:Casserly,%20James%20%3CJames.Casserly@admin.sc.gov%3E
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov
https://sc.lmhostediq.com/IQ/view_eml_2.aspx?rid=&oid=169015&did=38774&from_set=Y&from_ima=&note_id=
mailto:april.randall@coldwellbanker.com
mailto:governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com
mailto:governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com


Good afternoon Ms. Santiago, I understand you would like for me to call you. I also understand 
you work for the crime victims department. No disrespect to you or your department but I prefer 
not to contact you. I have tried to come forward with what happened and just kept getting treated 
like I was the one in the wrong or the individuals would protect the other person. I'm going 
public with my story. All I truly want is to speak with Governor Haley, no one else. ------ 
Original Message ------ 

Received: 04:25 PM EDT, 08/01/2016 

From: &lt;governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com&gt; 

To: &lt;april.randall@coldwellbanker.com&gt; 

Subject: Thank you for contacting the office of Governor Haley

 
 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
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